
 

 

            26th August, 2016 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Regarding: MEET AND GREET – Thursday 1st SEPTEMBER – 5.30PM TO 8.00PM  

 
We will be holding our annual Meet & Greet event (this is a parent only event). This is an evening where you can 
learn more about your child’s year group and ask the teachers any questions you may have. It is also a good 

opportunity to meet other new and existing parents. 

 

All presentations will take place in year groups at the Primary Campus. Please note that the EYFS Campus will be 
closed. Signs will be displayed to let you know where each presentation will take place, but there will be an initial 
welcome from the Principal in the hall. 
 

We will begin from 5.30pm and conclude at 8.00pm, allowing time for you to meet and mingle with staff and 
parents, as well as attend the presentations. However, we are aware that some parents may only have time to 

attend the presentation. This is absolutely fine and below is an indication of when the presentations will take 
place. We have tried to avoid having simultaneous presentations for year groups where there are siblings, but 

unfortunately we could not ensure this for everyone. Your child’s teacher will be happy to send you the 
presentation afterwards if you are not able to attend.  

 

As this evening will provide an opportunity for you to talk to the class teacher and meet other adults, we would 

ask that children stay at home (a family inclusive event will take place on Friday 9th September). We will be serving 
wine, beer, soft drinks and canapés.  

 
5:30pm – Principal’s Welcome 

 

5.50pm to 6.40pm – Tadpoles / Pre-Nursery, Nursery, Year 1, Year 3, Year 4 
 

6.50pm to 7.40pm – Reception, Year 2, Year 5, Year 6 
 

We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Best wishes, 
 
 

David Laird 

Principal 

david.laird@britishschool.org.cn 
www.britishschool.org.cn/sanlitun 
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